
 
Dear Helen Haller Families, 
 
Today we sent around 535 excited students to the 
Dungeness River Nature Center for a field trip at the 
annual Dungeness River Festival. Many local agencies 
and organizations were on hand to share and answer 
questions about the Dungeness watershed and many 
of the Olympic Peninsula’s natural resources. 
 
We could not have done this field trip without all of our awesome parent and 
guardian volunteers. Thank you to all those who took time out of their busy 
schedules to chaperone, engage and have fun with students at the River Nature 
Center today.  
 
For future reference, if you would like to volunteer please fill out the volunteer 
application. We would also love for you to 
attend the next PTA meeting. There is certain 
to be something you would like to help with! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Stanton—Principal 
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PTA Meeting 
HHE Library 6pm 

17 

SHS Football 
Wolf Pack Night! 22 

 

October 

We are celebrating 
school/team spirit on 

Fridays! Encourage 
your student to rep. 
their favorite team—

pro, college, high 
school, Wolf Pack or 

our favorite the Helen 
Haller Cougars! 

Team Spirit Friday 

27 Picture Retakes 

https://dungenessrivercenter.org/events/dungeness-river-festival/
https://www.sequimschools.org/volunteering
https://www.sequimschools.org/volunteering


From the Health Room 

Fall means Back to School – so make your student’s health part of their back-to-school routine!  A 

well checkup offers the perfect time for asking any health questions you might have, as well as 

getting those important immunizations. 

 

Schedule a well checkup today! 

 

 

If you need help finding coverage, go to https://wahealthplanfinder.org/ or call 1-855-923-4633 

https://doh.wa.gov/sites/default/files/2022-09/141-035-GetReadyChildFallEN.pdf?uid=63331e333b18b 

 

Medicaid renewals for students and families 

 

During the COVID-19 pandemic, the Health Care Authority expanded coverage for Apple Health 

(Medicaid) to Washingtonians around the state. Now that the COVID-19 public health emergency 

has ended; Washington state is required to redetermine eligibility for all individuals currently re-

ceiving Apple Health. For more information on this, go to: Apple Health and the public health 

emergency | Washington State Health Care Authority 

 

HCA continuous enrollment date shows that there are still many school-aged children and youth 

who have not reenrolled. Many of them may still be eligible, even if their parents or caregivers are 

not. 

 

If your student has Apple Health make sure your contact information is updated. 
 
Resources:    

• Website: Apple Health and the public health emergency | Washington State Health Care 
Authority 

• Flyer: Renewing your Apple Health coverage (wa.gov) 

• Flyer: Health coverage for teens and young adults (wa.gov) 

• Brochure: Find free or low-cost Apple Health (Medicaid) coverage (wa.gov) 

• For insurance assistance: www.insurance.wa.gov/shiba 
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Food Service 

2023/2024 School Year 

The Sequim School District is participating in two separate National School 
Lunch and Breakfast Programs called Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) 
& Provision 2. These programs allow all children who attend school in per-
son to eat breakfast and lunch at no cost to families. All students enrolled 
in Greywolf Elementary, Helen Haller Elementary, Sequim Middle School, 
Sequim High School, and Olympic Peninsula Academy are entitled to FREE 
meals on school days throughout the 2023/2024 school year. 

We will no longer be collecting Free and Reduced-Price Applications, in-
stead, we must collect the Family Income Survey. The Family Income Sur-
vey is used to capture information and ensure the district/school receives 
all of the funding it is entitled to for other state funded education pro-
grams. Without this information, our schools could lose important state 
funding for educational programs that our students are entitled to. De-
pending on your household income, your family may also be eligible for 
other benefits and waived fees, which is determined by completing and 
submitting the Family Income Survey. 

What You Can Do 

Please take a moment to complete the Family Income Survey (one sur-
vey per household) and return it to your child’s school or the District 
Office, 503 N. Sequim Ave, Sequim, WA, 98382. Households may submit a 
Family Income Survey at any time during the school year. Household mem-
bers do not need to be U.S. citizens to submit the Family Income Survey. 

We’re excited to offer no-cost meals to all students and appreciate your 
help. If you have any questions, please contact the Sequim School District 
Office: (360) 582-3260. 
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Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, 
sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other 
designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compli-
ance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl 
McAliley, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org . 

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org
mailto:cmcaliley@sequimschools.org
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